
11/2/22 

Greenhaugh News 
Attendance for the last 2 weeks: 92.1% 

Our target is 96.5% 

          

Dates for you diary 

 

18.2.22 Last day of the 
half term. 

28.2.22 School re-
opens after half term. 

3.3.22 World Book Day 

Please bring a book to 
swap + dress up as a 
colour or favourite 
book character. 

8.3.22 

Vision Screening for 
Reception (permission 
letter to follow). 

Kielder Observatory in 
school. 

15.3.22 

Class 2 trip to Vin-
dolanda. More details 
to follow. 

16.3.22 

Class 1 Multiskills at 
Otterburn School. 
More details to follow 

21.3.22  

Class 1 telephone par-
ents evening. More 
details to follow. 

22.3.22 

Class 2 telephone par-
ents evening. More 
details to follow. 

 

 

We have had lots of different activities this week, 
from thinking about people who support us and 
help us grow, to talking about our worries and  
how to make them go away.  

There are some lovely activities produced for 
the week that you can do at home too, some of 

which I have shared on Dojo.  You can find  out more at https://
www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/ 

 

We had an assembly for Safer Internet Day and 
have also done work in our classes on how to be 
safe online.  

 
  
The NSPCC have some online 
safety  information aimed  
specifically at parents. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/#guides 

 

 

Our theme for World Book day this year is the book, The Colour 
Monster. For World book Day, on 3rd March, your child can 
come to school dressed in their favourite colour to match the 
book. Alternatively they are welcome to come dressed as a fa-
vourite character from any book. 

Book Swap—As part of our World Book 
day celebrations  we are planning an in 
school book swap. Please send in any un-
wanted children’s books. On World Book 
day your child will be able to select a new 
book from our swap to take home and 
keep. If you don’t have a book to bring, 
don’t worry. School will have some too. 


